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EIT Review of Youth Service Provision 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
At the meeting of 14 April, the Committee considered a number of issues at the first 
meeting of the review.  A detailed pack of information in relation to the provision of 
youth services was provided, and plans are being made for Members to undertake 
site visits to Youth Clubs in the Borough.  Members also considered plans to consult 
with young people as part of the review.  The Committee was attended by 
approximately 20 young people, who were able to provide valuable input into the 
consultation proposals.   
 
The Head of the Regional Youth Unit is scheduled to attend the next meeting of the 
Committee.   
 
Monitoring Updates 
 
The Committee is scheduled to receive the Action Plan for the Child Placements 
Review at the meeting of 19 May, together with progress updates on the reviews of 
Bullying and Obesity.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


